
Dear Monona-Madison (WI) Branch,

 

I hope you’re all enjoying a safe and fun holiday weekend! I’m reaching out to inform you that
your branch achieved a star for the Programs area of the Five-Star Recognition Program!

 

As we continue to navigating the ongoing COVID-19 Pandemic it’s more important than ever
that we do all that we can to continue on together in the fight for gender equity. Thank you for
creating opportunities to engage your community on issues impacting women and girls and for
your unwavering support of AAUW’s mission even in these uncertain times.

 

Your Five-Star achievement badge is attached, we will be recognizing this wonderful
achievement in our November Membership Matters news hub, and recognizing you as a 3-star
branch on the Five-Star web page.

 

Thank you for your participation in the Five-Star Recognition Program and for all you do for
AAUW’s mission. I look forward to your continued Five-Star success.

 

All the best,

 

Nichia P. McFarlane

Engagement Associate, Advancement & Partnerships

AAUW, 1310 L Street NW, Washington, DC 20005-4113
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